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KFFX-TV, Pendleton, OR (FID 12729) 
Request for Special Temporary Authority (“STA”)  

KFFX-TV, Pendleton, Oregon (“Licensee”) developed intermittent closed captioning 
troubles on September 19, 2022 and seeks an STA regarding Licensee’s inability to comply with 
FCC Rule 79.1 (47 CFR 79.1) until the problem can be resolved. 

The Licensee’s engineering staff is currently seeking the source of the problem and 
believes they have tracked it down to one of two pieces of electronic encoding equipment. They 
have also filed troubleshooting tickets with support vendors in an attempt to resolve the problem 
as soon as possible.  As soon as the technical issues can be identified and resolved, Licensee will 
resume closed captioning as required.   

Due to these circumstances which are beyond Licensee’s control, we hereby request an 
STA for KFFX-TV. 


